Hello Patrick

| refer to the Department’s below email of 28 April 2022 regarding the response to submissions
(RtS) raised during the public exhibition of the Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) for State
Significant Development SSD-15882721 Doran Drive Plaza Precinct for ‘Construction of a 20-
storey mixed-use development, comprising retail, commercial and community spaces, 431
residential units and a public plaza’ at 2 Mandala Parade, Castle Hill (Lot 55 DP 1253217) in The
Hills Shire Council Local Government Area (LGA). Submissions need to be made to the
Department by 12 May 2022.

Endeavour Energy has noted the RtS report does not appear to refer to Endeavour Energy’s
submission to the EIS or address any other issues related to the existing electricity infrastructure
or that needed to facilitate the proposed development. Accordingly Endeavour Energy has no
further recommendations or comments.

Should you wish to discuss this matter, or have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact
me or the contacts identified in Endeavour Energy’s previous submissions in relation to the
various matters. Due to the high number of development application / planning proposal
notifications submitted to Endeavour Energy, to ensure a response contact by email to
property.development@endeavourenergy.com.au is preferred.

Kind regards

Cornelis Duba

Development Application Specialist
Sustainability & Environment

M: 0455 250 981

E: cornelis.duba@endeavourenergy.com.au

51 Huntingwood Drive, Huntingwood NSW 2148
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